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SUPERVISOR OF CHECKLIST (SOC) MINUTES 
Council Chambers, Town Hall, Hooksett, NH  

Saturday, April 30, 2016  
11:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.   Mandatory  

 
The meeting was posted as required  
 
ATTENDANCE  
 Mike Horne, Chairman, Sally Humphries, Bryan Williams 
 Todd Rainier, Town Clerk, in attendance  
 
MINUTES OF  MARCH 22, 2016,  APPROVED (at Town Deliberative Session on  
 April 2, 2016) 
  
OLD BUSINESS        Three registrations lacking proof of citizenship will now be referred  
 to the Attorney General, due to lack of voter response. 
. 
 
NEW BUSINESS  Letter drafted to be sent to (11) Fraudulent Affidavit Voters in  
 Presidential Primary on 2/9/2016.  Copies to Town Clerk.  
 
Discussed proposed legislation to allow Hooksett to test electronic check-in at the 
 September State Primary, 
Discussed using a devise that reads a NH driver's license to help voters know what 
 district they live in.  If it's ready and used that it will be optional to voters who 
 want to use it. 
 

 
VOTER REGISTRATIONS AND CHANGES TO THE CHECKLIST  
   54    approvals (new registrations, party changes, etc.)  
     8    voters removed per report from Bureau of Vital Records  
              35    voters removed per registering in other NH towns and cities  
                2    voters removed per registering in other states  
     5    voters removed per moving out of jurisdiction (30 day letters) 
  
  
The meeting was extended to 12:10 and then adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Sally Humphries, Secretary 
 
 
 

 




